
Bylaws November/December Report
November 16 meeting: Becky Coleman, Nick Cooley, Kevin Seipp, Laurie Walsh

The committee was asked by the Instructional Technology Committee to add the IAV director to the list 
of ex-officios as that expertise is sometimes needed.  

The Bylaws committee met on November 16 to discuss clarifying the personnel committee charges 
related to personnel representatives on search committees in consultation with Arysta Sweat, Chair of 
the Personnel Committee.  Below is the statement resulting from several rounds of review and revision 
with Ms. Sweat.   This new version simply makes the charge clearer and explains the need for it.

Action items for each of these are up for an FS vote in December. These have been uploaded separately.


